
Support Solar Energy Legislation 
  
We need your help! ! ! 
  
HB 2374 solar energy equipment: taxation has passed the Appropriations Committee and is 
on it's way to the Rules Committee.  After Rules, it's next stop is the floor of the House 
for a vote. Please don't underestimate the power of your phone calls, faxes and e-mails to 
your Legislators.  If you have not already done so, please call today!  
  
House Bill 2374, sponsored by Rep. Lucy Mason, will increase the residential tax credit for 
solar energy devices to $5000 per residence from the current $1000 level, and increase the 
single residence credit for photovoltaic systems from $1000 maximum or 25 percent of 
cost to $3000 maximum or 15 percent of cost. It will also establish a commercial tax credit 
of 25% of the system cost with a $5000 maximum credit per system for businesses 
installing solar.  
  
Please tell your Representatives in the House that you would like them to support 
HB2374 and work actively for it's passage.  Tell them that they should support the bill for 
the following reasons:   

• Creates good paying jobs  
• cleaner air  
• reduce our dependence or imported energy  
• helps Arizona's economy  
• more disposable income for Arizona families 

Please contact members of the Rules Committee and urge quick passage of this bill. 
Rules Committee Member Roster 
Phil Lopes                   602-926- 3278     plopes@azleg.state.az.us 
Linda Lopez              602 926-4089        llopez@azleg.state.az.us  
Gary L. Pierce             602-926-3163      gpierce@azleg.state.az.us  
Doug Quelland            602-926-4639     dquellan@azleg.state.az.us    
Pete Rios                    602-926-5761      prios@azleg.state.az.us  
Bob Robson, Chair       602-926-5549      brobson@azleg.state.az.us  
Bob Stump, Vice-chair 602-926-5413      bstump@azleg.state.az.us  
Stephen Tully             602-926-5977      stully@azleg.state.az.us    
James P. Weiers         602-926-4173      jweiers@azleg.state.az.us  
  
To email legislators go to http://www.azleg.state.az.us/MemberRoster.asp     If you are not sure who your legislators are, 
please go to http://www.vote-smart.org  (You will need your 9-digit zipcode.) or call the House or Senate information 
desks.  If you're outside the Phoenix area. you can call your Legislator's office toll free at 1-800-352-8404.  In the 
Phoenix area, call 602-926-3559 for the Senate and 602-926-4221 for the House.  We urge you to call and follow up with 
a fax or e-mail.  For more information for to htp://www.azleg.state.us/  
  
Please act today.  The political climate has never been better to obtain passage of 
comprehensive solar energy legislation such as HB2374.  Please help us insure that this bill 
gets to Senate for consideration and then on to the Governor for her signature.  
If you have any questions, feel free to call.   
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Thank you for your support! 
  
Michael Neary 
Arizona Solar Energy Industries Association 
623-587-8180 
cell 602-708-1497 
 


